
Painted Post Field & Stream 
November 2014 Calendar and Newsletter 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  
 

  
 

 
 

 1 
 

2Rifle Range 

Closed 9AM- 5pm 
Sporting Clays 9-1 
 
Black Powder 
Silhouette 9-3 
 

 

3 
 

4  
Indoor Pistol 
7PM 

 

5 
 Rifle Range closes at 
4:30PM 
Skeet & 5 Stand 
5PM-9PM 
Light rifle Indoors 7PM 
 
 
 
 
 

 

6 

Board of Directors 
Meeting 7PM 
 

7 
 

8 
 

9 

Rifle Range Closed 
9AM- 1pm 
Skeet and 5 Stand 
9AM-1PM 

 

10 11  

Indoor Pistol 
7PM 

 

12 
Rifle Range closes at 
4:30PM 
Skeet & 5 Stand 
5PM-9PM  
Light rifle Indoors 7PM 
 
 
 
 
 

 

13 

Members Meeting 
6PM Dinner: 
Stromboli 

 

14 
 

15 
Rifle Range 
closed First 
week of deer 
season 

16 Rifle Range 

Closed all day 

 
Skeet and 5 Stand 
9AM-1PM 

 

17Rifle 

Range 
closed First 
week of 
deer season 

18 Rifle 

Range closed 
First week of 
deer season 
Indoor Pistol 
7PM 

 

19 
Rifle Range closed all 
day 
 
Skeet & 5 Stand 
5PM-9PM 
Light rifle Indoors 7PM 

 

20 

Rifle Range 
closed First 
week of deer 
season 

21 

Rifle Range 
closed First 
week of deer 
season 

22 

Rifle Range 
closed First 
week of deer 
season 

23/30 
 
Skeet and 5 Stand 
9AM-1PM 
Rifle Range Opens 
1PM 

24 25 
Indoor Pistol 
7PM 

 

26 
Rifle Range closes at 
4:30PM 
Skeet & 5 Stand 
5PM-9PM 
Light Rifle Indoors 
7PM 
 

 

27 28 29 

Directors: Dave Bentley, Bill Davis, Dwane Edwards, Dick Vanzile, Dave Uschock, Mike Frost, 
John Hostrander, Bob Tuttle. Officers: Pres. Ron Mosher, Vice Pres. Mark Webster, Treasurer. 
Debra Frost, Secretary. Brandon Stafford 
 
   

Black Powder: The Black powder fall silhouette shoot will be held on Sunday November 2
nd

 from 9am-3pm. Any black 

powder with lead projectiles are welcome. (Muzzleloaders and Black Powder Cartridge rifles) Also Cowboy lever action rifles 

(Pistol caliber) are allowed if lead ammo is used. 
 

BOD Elections: Elections will be held at the December Members meeting. Nominations will be taken starting at the November 

BOD/Members meeting. 

 

Membership Renewal: Remember to renew your membership for 2015!!! 
 

Rifle Range Safety: It has been brought to the BOD’s attention that members have driven onto the rifle range while others are 

actively shooting. This is a major safety violation. There will be a cable placed across the driveway from the target shed to the 

bank. The cable must be kept in place except to allow access to post and retrieve targets. At all other times the cable must be 

placed across the road. Initially the cable will not be locked. If safety violations continue to occur, a lock will be placed, and 

access to the rifle range by vehicle will not be allowed. 
 

 


